
 

 

High Commission of India, Georgetown 

 

 

 

 Only handwritten letters received by 31-10-2018 will be accepted. 

 The letter can be written on plain A-4 size paper with a word limit of not more 

than 1000 words in expressing your emotions and feelings towards your 

motherland India through the art of letter writing and a scanned copy is to be 

sent to MyGov Portal by 31-10-2018 to Assistant Director General (Philately), 

Department of Posts, Room No. 108, Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg, New Delhi- 

110001 and a hard copy submited to the Mission by the 31-10-2018. 

 Open for all age groups: Two categories: (i) up to 18 years & (ii) 

Above 18 years. Letter can be written in English/Hindi. 

 All Non-resident Indians and Persons of Indian Origin living outside India can 

participate in the International Level Dhai Akhar Letter Writing Campaign 

For more details please visit the website of the Department of Post: 

www.indiapost.gov.in. Register on www.MyGov.in and upload. 

Contact: 592-226-9369/ 592-674-8182 for further details. 

On initiation of GoI, the Mission is organising a Letter Writing Campaign 

as follows: 

 

http://www.indiapost.gov.in/
http://www.mygov.in/

